

November 22, 2021

Angie Scarlett, City Secretary City of Throckmorton 116 N. Minter Throckmorton, TX 76483

Dear Ms. Scarlett,

Waste Connections appreciates the opportunity to serve your community. We have made every effort to ensure that you receive the best service possible at the most affordable prices.

As per our agreement, we must request from the City of Throckmorton the annual Consumer Price Index (CPI) rate adjustment called for in our agreement. The percentage of increase, calculated by the mechanism within our agreement, equals a 6.63% increase in your rates. I have enclosed the CPI information as well as a sheet with the revised rates for the services we provide. We request that these new rates for services rendered become effective February 1, 2022.

Waste Connections is committed to maintaining the highest quality of service to the City of Throckmorton. We would like to take this opportunity to thank the City staff, the business community, and residents for your continued patronage.

Sincerely,

Heather Orama District Controller

Waste Connections Lone Star, Inc.

Enclosure

